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Soroba Young Family Group

Christmas Diary dates 2015:

1st Dec:  St. Andrew’s day party: All children to meet at St. Columba’s Cathedral hall at 10.30am and be collected no later than 1.45pm.   Wrap around children will attend as normal.

9th Dec: The morning children will all be visiting Edar Glinn to sing their Nativity songs for the Elderly

14th Dec: Jammie day; Wear your PJ’s to Nursery.  Parents can also come in theirs if they like, the ladies will be too!

15th Dec:  Our Nativity which will be held in St. Columba’s Cathedral Hall.  Entry is by donation, and  please bring non-perishable food items or toiletries for those in our community who may struggle this Christmas, and we will pass them to Hope Kitchen.  The children should be at the hall for 9.30am, with the Nativity starting at 10am.   Tea and coffee will be served afterwards. (There will be no wrap around care available today)

16th Dec:  Christmas Jumper day- but you know it’s not just a jumper, it can be a Christmas explosion! As much Christmas attire as you can fit on your body!

17th Dec:  The children are invited to the Church centre for an all day fun session.  Children can be dropped off from 8.35am and collected 3.30pm or any times in between.  Please ensure your child has a healthy packed lunch and drink.  Chris the Minister will pop in to tell the Nativity story to the children.  Snacks will be provided.  This should hopefully give you a chance to get some last minute bits and bobs done. (No Wrap Around fees payable today)

18th Dec:  This is another full day.  Children should be dropped at Atlantis at 8.35am in the Back studio, staff will be on hand to guide you if needed.  The children will enjoy games in the morning, and free reign of the soft play all afternoon!  Please provide a healthy packed lunch and drinks, snacks will be provided.   Children will be collected from the back studio at 3.30pm.   This can be an exceptionally busy time for staff, so please be patient as your child’s safety is paramount, therefore, we ask you to work with staff at this hectic time.  If you are going to be pushed for school collections we would ask that you collect your child from us a bit earlier. (No Wrap Around fees payable today)

21st Dec: A very kind member of the Oban community has funded our trip to the cinema.  Please meet us at the Oban Cinema at 10.45am where we will gather to watch a film (don’t know which one yet) and then please collect your child at 1pm from the cinema.  The cinema are kindly donating snack for us on this day. (There will be no wrap around care available today)

22nd Dec:  Christmas Party!  Everyone is welcome.  Tickets will be on sale from the start of December, £5 per child, adults go free.   Santa will visit with a gift for each child.  The party will be back in the Argyllshire Gathering Halls this year, 10am-12noon.  We look forward to seeing you all in your best party wear. (please try not to arrive too early as staff are trying to set up the hall).
(There will be no wrap around care available today)

The end of the party marks the close of the centre.  We will re-open on Wednesday 6th January 2016.

All two year old group children: Please note children only attend the activities on their allocated days.
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